
From:  on behalf of Panel Registry 
Subject: FW: Prosperity - Update to Interested Parties - Date of Release of Panel 

Report 
 
 
 
______________________________________________  
From:  Prosperity Review [CEAA]   
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2010 2:21 PM 
To: Prosperity Review [CEAA] 
Subject: Prosperity - Update to Interested Parties - Date of Release of Panel Report 
 
Dear Interested Parties: 
 
Please be advised that the federal Panel reviewing Taseko Mines Ltd.’s proposed Prosperity 
Gold-Copper Mine Project (the Project) intends to submit its report outlining its conclusions and 
recommendations with respect to the Project on Friday, July 2, 2010. The report will be submitted 
to the federal Minister of the Environment and to the Ministers of Fisheries and Oceans Canada, 
Transport Canada and Natural Resources Canada, the responsible authorities for the Project. 
The Panel will make the report publicly available on that day after the close of the Toronto Stock 
Exchange, at approximately 4:30 pm ET.  
 
In addition to making the report publicly available, the Panel intends on circulating an electronic 
copy of the report via email to this distribution list. 
 
Thank-you, 
 
Colette Spagnuolo 
Panel Manager 
 
Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency | Agence canadienne d'évaluation 
environnementale 
160 Elgin St. Ottawa ON  K1A 0H3 | 160, rue Elgin, Ottawa ON  K1A 0H3 
prosperity.review@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 
Telephone | Téléphone 1-866-582-1884 
Facsimile | Télécopieur 613-957-0941 
Government of Canada | Gouvernement du Canada 

 Do you really need to print this e-mail? Please think of the environment!|Avez-vous réellement 
besoin d'imprimer ce courriel? S.V.P. Pensons à l'environnement! 
 
 
 


